

California Vaccines for Adults

VFA Vaccine Ordering Now Open

Dear VFA Provider,

The ordering period for VFA vaccine is now open. Please plan to submit your orders **no later than Monday, May 18th, 2020**. After this date, you will not be able to place an order until the next ordering period, projected to open on July 6th, 2020.

Before placing your order, please refer to the <u>CDC Adult Immunization Guidelines</u> and <u>VFA Ordering during COVID-19 communication</u> for guidance. Make sure to assess vaccine need based on 1.) adult immunization guidelines during this pandemic, 2.) your practice's current in-person visit volume, and 3.) current inventory of VFA vaccine. Please notify <u>my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov</u> promptly of any expired vaccines or short-dated vaccine you will not be able to administer before expiration.

REMINDER – Limits will apply to **all VFA vaccine orders during this ordering period** in anticipation of reduced administration of adult vaccines during the COVID-19 pandemic.

Any questions? Please contact us at my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov



California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch

Vaccines for Adults (VFA) Program

Phone: 877-243-8832 Fax: 877-329-9832

Email: my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov